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A RECENT LETTER FROM A TEACHER

Dear Joe:

I wanted to thank you for another incredible competition. My students had such a wonderful time
at the competition and, as always, we were overwhelmed by the generosity of The World Affairs
Council of the Mid-Hudson Valley and its sponsors. The competition is a wonderful way to
engage my students in meaningful current global issues. The information they learn from
studying for the competition helps them in all their coursework and prepares them to be more
thoughtful world citizens. The questions were particularly outstanding this year. I was also
thrilled with the outpouring of parental support.

Bravo to everyone involved. Please send my sincere gratitude to all those who played a role.

Yours truly,

Sarah

Sarah H. M. Stern
Teacher
Social Studies Department
Arlington High School
1157 Route 55
LaGrangeville, New York 12540


